FMINISTRY OF SOCIAL DEVELOPMENT
Te Manatu Whakahiate Ora

Bowen State Building, Bowen Street, Wellington 6011, PO Box 1556, Wellington 6140 ¢ Telephone: 9-4-916 3300 » Facsimile: 0-4-918 0099

Phoebe Harrop
fyi-request-1108-57dchébe@recuests fyi.org.nz

Dear Ms Harrop

Thank you for your email of 4 September 2013 requesting, under the Official Information
Act 1982, the following information:

¢ "An unredacted copy of the Cabinet Paper Vulnerable Children’s Bilf: Overview
Paper’, prepared by Hon. Paula Bennett on the Vulnerable Children's Bill.”

This letter is to advise that your request has been transferred to Hon Paula Bennett-
Minister for Social Development.

This is because your request is more closely aligned with the functions of the Minister for
Social Development. Section 14(b)(ii) of the Official Information Act 1982 allows me to
transfer any request that is believed to be more closely aligned with the functions of
another department, organisation or Minister of the Crown.

You have the right to seek an investigation and review of my decision to transfer your
request by the Ombudsman, whose address for contact purposes is:

The Ombudsman

Office of the Ombudsman
P O Box 10-152
WELLINGTON 6143

Yours s el

AN

Jonathan Wiison
General Manager Ministerial and Executive Services
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